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Food could cost more in 2011

If wheat and maize production do not rise substantially in 2011, global food security could be uncertain for the next two
years, the UN Food and Agriculture Organization (FAO) has warned.

Wheat and maize prices have shot past their 2009 highs, with FAO adding that international food import bills could surpass
one trillion US dollars in 2010. Food imports last topped the trillion dollar mark during the 2007/08 food price crisis. Read
on.
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